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Our Ref: AMD2022002 

 
Enquiries: Michelle Riley 
Phone : (03) 6323 9300 
 
 
6 March 2023 
 
 
Mr Michael Hogan 
Delegate (Chair) 
Tasmanian Planning Commission 
 
Email: tpc@planning.tas.gov.au  
 
 
 
Dear Mr Hogan 
 
Request to extend period to respond to Directions of 21 December 2022 
 
Draft amendment 02/22 to the West Tamar Local Provisions Schedule (rezoning from the 
Environmental Management Zone) 

 
I refer to your letter of 21 December 2022 issuing directions to West Tamar Council regarding the 
above amendment. 
 
There are a large number of properties involved in the amendment and the directions require further 
assessment of a number of the properties.  In preparing the response it has become apparent that 
additional time will be required in order for Council to appropriately respond to the directions. 
 
It is requested that the deadline for providing a response be extended to 30 June 2023. 
 
If you would like to discuss this matter further please contact me on 6323 9300 or via email at 
michelle.riley@wtc.tas.gov.au. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Michelle Riley 
MUNICIPAL PLANNER 
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